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CLARIFICATION IN RELATION TO STRAITS TIMES ARTICLES DATED 12 MAY 2015 AND 13 

MAY 2015  

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Sinjia Land Limited (the “Company”) wishes to refer to an 
article dated 12 May 2015 in The Straits Times titled “China Stock Rally Drives STI Close to 3,500 
Points” (the “12 May Article”) as well as an article dated 13 May 2015 in The Straits Times titled 
“Sinjia Requests Trading Halt After SGX Advisory” (the “13 May Article”), copies of which are 
attached herewith for reference.  
 
With reference to the 12 May Article, the Company wishes to clarify that Mr. Ang Kong Meng is not a 
substantial shareholder of the Company and he had on 11 May 2015 sold 4.5 million shares in the 
Company via a market transaction.  
 
With reference to the 13 May Article, the Company wishes to clarify that the Company did not request 
a trading halt because of the trade with caution advisory issued by the Singapore Exchange 
Securities Trading Limited.  
 
 
 
By Order of the Board 
SINJIA LAND LIMITED 
 
Cheong Weixiong 
Group Chief Executive Officer 
 
13 May 2015 
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the 
Company’s Sponsor, Stamford Corporate Services Pte Ltd, for compliance with the relevant rules of 
the SGX-ST. The Company’s Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this 
announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST and the SGX-ST assumes 
no responsibility for the contents of this document, including the correctness of any of the statements 
or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Bernard Lui.  
Telephone number: (65) 6389 3000. 
Email address: bernard.lui@stamfordlaw.com.sg  
 
 
 

 






